
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
ARCHITECT AND ENGINEERING SERVICES 

APPOMATTOX TOWN HALL RENOVATIONS 

 

 

The Town of Appomattox requests proposals from licensed Architects and Engineers registered 

in the Commonwealth of Virginia for services related to the design and construction of the 

Appomattox Town Hall Renovation. 

 

Obtain the Request for Proposal (RFP) from Roxanne W. Casto, Town of Appomattox, 210 

Linden Street, P.O. Box 705, Appomattox, Virginia, 24522, Phone: 434-352-8268, Fax: 434-

352-2126 or email: rcasto@appomattoxva.gov.  Proposals are due no later than Thursday, 

December 21, 2023, at 2:00 P.M., at the Appomattox Town Office located at 210 Linden Street, 

P.O. Box 705, Appomattox, Virginia, 24522.  
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